
 

         APS/CIR/2017-18/ 10   Date: 12.05.2017 

       FOR CLASS - PRE SCHOOL 
Dear Parent                      

This is to inform you that the scheduled Summer Break is hereby pre-poned due to hot weather conditions in Delhi. 

Summer break commences from 15th May, 2017 for classes Pre School & Pre Primary. The school will reopen 

on 3st July, 2017 i.e. Monday. We wish you to have fun & frolic - enjoying outings, indoor games, visiting dear ones 

and spending quality time with your child. 

We are sending Reader Books (Letter Delight A, The Little Explorer, Akshar Parwah) for regular Reading during the 

vacation. Kindly ensure they are kept safe and are not torn, spoiled, coloured. Kindly help the child to complete Pattern 

book remaining pgs and keep it at home. 

To help your ward to spend his/her leisure time in an organized way, the teachers have planned some assignments 

activities & projects in all the subjects to keep them updated with academics and explore their creative and innovative 

self which they will surely love to complete. 

You may download the same by 22th May, 2017 from school website/Snap Homework App. 

 Parents are requested to visit the school website page regularly for: 

•   Downloading holiday Homework. 

•          Various activities taking place at Inter class / Intra school levels and their results. 

•          Any other urgent information & all kinds of circulars 

•          For bi-monthly newsletter updated with all the happenings in the school at various levels. 
  

Kindly clear the dues in account section (incase if it is pending).  School office will remain open during 

vacations.  

Always looking forward to your co-operation. 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER BREAK 

Thanks 

  

  

Principal 

  
   

         APS/CIR/2017-18/ 11     Date: 12.05.2017 

                   FOR CLASS - PRE PRIMARY 
Dear Parent             

This is to inform you that the scheduled Summer Break is hereby pre-poned due to hot weather conditions in Delhi. 

Summer break commences from 15th May, 2017 for classes Pre School & Pre Primary. The school will reopen 

on 3st July, 2017 i.e. Monday. We wish you to have fun & frolic - enjoying outings, indoor games, visiting dear ones 

and spending quality time with your child. 

We are sending Reader Books (World Around Me, Success with Maths, Alpha Fun, Shabd Suman)) for regular Reading 

during the vacation. Kindly ensure they are kept safe and are not torn, spoiled, coloured. 

To help your ward to spend his/her leisure time in an organized way, the teachers have planned some assignments 

activities & projects in all the subjects to keep them updated with academics and explore their creative and innovative 

self which they will surely love to complete. 

You may download the same by 22th May, 2017 from school website/Snap Homework App. 
  

Parents are requested to visit the school website page regularly for : 

•         Downloading holiday Homework. 

•          Various activities taking place at Inter class / Intra school levels and their results. 

•         Any other urgent information & all kinds of circulars 

•         For bi-monthly newsletter updated with all the happenings in the school at various levels. 
  

Kindly clear the dues in account section (incase if it is pending).  School office will remain open during 

vacations.  

Always looking forward to your co-operation. 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER BREAK 

Thanks 

  

  

Principal 

   

 


